
Marshall receives 2008 Shepard Award in Iowa City 

This year’s recipient of the Earl E. Shepard Distinguished Service Award is 
Dr. Steven D. Marshall of Barrington, Illinois. 
 
Dr. Marshall graduated from Knox College with a B.A. degree and from the 
University of Iowa with a Masters of Science in Biochemistry. He then 
attended Northwestern University Dental School earning his D.D.S. degree 
in 1984, receiving membership in Omicron Kappa Upsilon upon graduation. 
He received his specialty training in orthodontics and Masters of Science in 

Oral Biology from Northwestern in 1986. 
 
Upon graduation, Dr. Marshall began private practice and was appointed to the faculty at 
Northwestern teaching orthodontics one day per week from 1986 until 1999. He was a member 
of the Board of the Dental Alumni Association from 1991-1999, serving as president in 1999. 
After Northwestern’s closing, he renewed his teaching and research interests at the University 
of Iowa in 2001, becoming Adjunct Associate Professor in 2004. Dr. Marshall currently is 
Visiting Associate Professor of Orthodontics at the University of Iowa, pursuing research 
interests in facial growth and development. 
 
Dr. Marshall began his involvement in organized orthodontics as a trustee to the Illinois Society 
of Orthodontists in 1996. In 2002 he served as its president. He has been the director to the 
MSO from Illinois for the past eight years. During this time, he has been a member of the MSO 
delegation to the AAO House of Delegates, holding positions as vice chair and chair. He also 
was General Arrangements Chair for the MSO Annual Session in Chicago in 2004. 
 
Along with his MSO duties, Steve was the chair for the doctor’s roundtable for the AAO Annual 
Session in Chicago in 2000. Currently, he is the local arrangements chair for the 2011 AAO 
Annual Session which will be held in Chicago. 
 
Dr. Marshall has been active in The College of Diplomates of the American Board of 
Orthodontics as a member of the Mentor Committee from 2001-2003, and was elected to the 
Board of Councilors to The College as the Midwestern Society representative in 2005. 
 
Dr. Marshall is a Diplomate of the American Board of Orthodontics, Fellow of the American 
College of Dentists and member of the World Federation of Orthodontists. He was elected into 
membership in the Edward H. Angle Society in 2002. He was Program Chair for the Angle 
Society’s Midwest component annual meeting in 2005. Currently, he is a member of the Study 
Committee which is responsible for the research section of the admissions process for Angle 
membership. 
 
Dr. Marshall practices orthodontics in Chicago and Barrington, Illinois. He is married to Susan, a 
registered dental hygienist and certified dental assistant, and they have two daughters, Nina 
and Gianna. 
 
Our sincere congratulations to Dr. Steven Marshall on this well-deserved honor.  

 


